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PROVIDING BETTER ACCESS TO COMMUNITY SERVICES 

 
The McGuinty government is investing $117.8 million to improve home care services, and of that total,  $13.1 
million in new funding to community services – which include community support services, volunteer hospice 
services, palliative care consultation services, acquired brain injury and assistive living services in supportive 
housing – bringing the total funding to $507.1 million in 2006/07. The following is a breakdown of the $13.1 
million in new funding by Local Health Integration Network: 
 
LOCAL HEALTH INTEGRATION NETWORK TOTAL NEW FUNDING FOR 2006/07 
Central East Local Health Integration Network $746,650 
Central Local Health Integration Network $1,018,100 
Central West Local Health Integration Network $114,800 
Champlain Local Health Integration Network $940,900 
Erie-St. Clair Local Health Integration Network $432,650 
Hamilton Niagara Haldimand Norfolk Local Health 
Integration Network 

$2,333,400 

Mississauga Halton Local Health Integration Network $863,400 
North East Local Health Integration Network $886,900 
North Simcoe Muskoka Local Health Integration Network $307,350 
North West Local Health Integration Network $411,850 
South East Local Health Integration Network $537,600 
South West Local Health Integration Network $970,350 
Toronto Central Local Heath Integration Network $2,883,900 
Waterloo Wellington Local Health Integration Network $655,500 
TOTAL $13,103,350 

 
 

-30- 
 
 

Media Contacts: 
 
David Spencer                                David Jensen 
Minister’s Office                                                   Ministry of Health and Long-Term Care 
416-327-4320                                                                                     416-314-6197 
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